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June 7, 2017

4:00-7:00 p.m.

Kean University
New Jersey Center

for Science, Technology &
Mathematics

1075 Morris Avenue
Union, NJ 07083

CAREER AWARENESS DAY
for
Parents & Students
The New Jersey Department of Education’s (NJDOE) Office of Career Readiness, in
collaboration with Kean University, will hold the Many Paths, One Future Career
Awareness Event on June 7, 2017, from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the New Jersey
Center for Science, Technology & Mathematics at 1075 Morris Avenue in Union,
New Jersey. This event is open to parents of middle and high school students.

NJDOE was awarded a grant to increase the awareness of career pathways in
Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics (STEM), Information
Technology (IT), Advanced Manufacturing and Transportation, Distribution and
Logistics. At this exciting event, parents will have the opportunity to gain
knowledge of career pathways available to secondary students and
postsecondary opportunities. The program will provide information from
business and industry, and higher education on various college degree and
certificate programs and the related career opportunities in these programs, as
well as other industry-valued credentials. In addition, current college students
and recent graduates will share how their choices in high school have helped
guide their current career path.

Registration for the Many Paths, One Future Career Awareness Event can be found
on the NJDOE’s Calendar of Events <https://homeroom5.doe.state.nj.us/events>.
The registration deadline is May 30, 2017. 

For more information, please contact the Office of Career Readiness at 
(609) 633-0665 or email cte@doe.state.nj.us. 
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